
Tudors at Strangers’ Hall Museum, Norwich 
Key Stage 2 Teachers Preview 

Wednesday June 11th 4.30-6.00pm 
 

 

 
Strangers’ Hall Museum is the 
perfect location for your pupils to 
find out more about life in Tudor 
times. The Banqueting Hall was 
built and extended in the Tudor 
period and retains many Tudor 
features. 
 
 
 

 

 
We can offer your class resources for a visit 
to Strangers’ Hall Museum and the 
opportunity to handle Tudor objects in a 
session led by a member of staff from the 
Museum Education Department. 
 
If you would like to know more about how 
Strangers’ Hall Museum can help you and 
your class find out more about life in Tudor 
times, then you can come along to a teacher 
session on Wednesday June 11th at 4.30pm. 
 
If you would like to attend then please fill in 
the application form below or e-mail 
colin.hynson.mus@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
 
 
---------------------------------- ------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
I would like to attend the teachers preview at Strangers’ Hall Museum on 
Wednesday June 11th. 
 
Name:  ___________________________________________ 
 
School:  __________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Please return to: 
Colin Hynson 
NMAS Education Dept. 
Shire Hall 
Market Avenue 
Norwich 
NR1 3JQ 

 


	Key Stage 2 Teachers Preview
	Strangers’ Hall Museum is the perfect location fo
	We can offer your class resources for a visit to 


